



January 22, 2019

Dr. Bella Panjwani Hi-Tech Family Dentistry 541 Millidge Ave Saint John, NB E2K 2N5

Dear Dr. Panjwani,

Thank you for your kind contributions to P.R.O. Kids! Positive Recreation Opportunities for Kids (P.R.O. Kids) is a charitable organization serving the Greater Saint John region since 2002. We strive to remove financial barriers, ensuring that every youth in our region has the chance to participate in the recreational program of their choice. In 2018, we assisted over 1400 youth to become involved!

The administrative cost of P.R.O. Kids is financed by the City of Saint John, with contributions for the Towns of Grand Bay/Westfield, Rothesay and Quispamsis. This ensures that every dollar that enters the organization through donations, fundraisers or grants, goes directly to support the youth of our community. Your donation will go towards the cost of program registrations, equipment or transportation enable multiple youth of Greater Saint John to receive the positive benefits of recreation. Your dollars will truly have a lasting impact on our community!

Respectfully,

Brad Adams

Manager, P.R.O. Kids